
School Board Meeting:    February 23, 2009 
 
Subject:      BHS Condensing Coil Replacement 
 

Presenter:      Eric Hamilton 
 
 

SUGGESTED SCHOOL BOARD ACTION: 

 
Pending the receipt of the insurance check, award the bid to NewMech 
Companies, Inc.   

Accept the Base Bid of $163,807 and reject alternate #1. 
 

  
DESCRIPTION: 

 
  
Enclosed is the bid tab for the Buffalo High School Condensing Coil Replacement, 
showing the six companies that placed bids.  This project is replacing or repairing 
all of the condensing coils that had hail damage at the High School.  This project 
is mainly funded with insurance money and $5000.00 from capital, which covers 
our deductible. 

 

If you have any questions about this project, please feel free to call me at 682-
8773. 


